
Comment from Ann Kennedy 

I am the owner of a 2008 Chevy Silverado that has a defective Takata Airbag. The recall on the 
defective Takata Airbag was issued in 2016. I live in "Zone A" (Florida) and continue to be very 
concerned for the safety of anyone riding in our vehicle. We no longer allow anyone to ride in the 
front passenger seat to ensure their safety. However, if the airbag explodes shooting shrapnel out, is 
anyone in the vehicle safe? I feel like I am entering a war zone every time I get in my vehicle. 
 
I am fed up with GM's continued refusal to repair this deadly devise they put in my vehicle claiming 
theirs is "special". Don't we as consumers own them anyway since we bailed them out in 2008? Yet, 
they continue to stick it to us by putting our family and friends lives in danger for the sake of the 
"Almighty Dollar". Something has to be done to rectify this situation. They are trampling on our "Right 
to Safety" and it doesn't seem like we, the potential victims, have any recourse.  
 
NHTSA should stop delaying their decision. GM has not proven their case and they have had plenty 
of time to do so. Time, that has put my family and friends lives in jeopardy. 
 
I will be exercising my 1st amendment right to contact my President, Senator and Representative for 
a redress of my grievance. 

 


